
 

STAFF REPORT 
 

 

TO:  Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

 

THROUGH: Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

 

FROM:  Suzanne Tyler, Building Official 

 

DATE:  05-16-2022 

 

SUBJECT: Consideration of Resolution No.5623-22 Authorizing the City Manager to 

Execute an Intergovernmental Agreement (IGA) between the City of 
Tualatin and the City of Durham for Building Inspection / Plan Review 
Services 

 

 

ISSUE BEFORE THE COUNCIL: 

 

The City of Tualatin has had an IGA with the City of Durham to provide Durham with 
building inspection/plan review services since 1998. For these services, the City received 
80% of the fees collected by Durham for all inspections and plan reviews performed by 
Tualatin. This renewed agreement is effective through June 30, 2027, unless one of the 
parties gives 120 days notice of its intent to terminate sooner. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

 
Staff seeks City Council approval of the resolution authorizing the City Manager to 
execute the IGA between the City of Tualatin and the City of Durham for building 
inspection/plan review services. 

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS: 

Tualatin will receive 80% of the fees Durham collects to compensate for work performed. 

 

 

Attachments: A - Resolution 

B - IGA 
 


